NEW ZEALAND
GEOGRAPHIC BOARD

Public consultation on proposal to alter
spelling of Wanganui ends

NGA Pou TAUNAHA

18 August 2009 O AOTEAROA

The public submission period has ended for a proposal by the New Zealand Geographic Board Nga
Pou Taunaha o Aotearoa (the Board) to alter the spelling of Wanganui city to ‘Whanganui’.

When submissions closed at 5pm 17 August 2009 approximately 880 submissions had been received.
Most of these were sent via an online submission form, the first time this service had been offered
for a place name proposal.

Board chairperson Dr Don Grant thanked those who took the time to make a submission. “The
proposal is clearly of interest to many people. The online submission form has been a great success
and we’ll consider using it again in future,” he said.

Dr Grant said all the submissions will be considered when the Board meets in Wellington on 16
September.

The Board’s decision will be made public on 17 September. A summary of the submissions will also
be available from this date.

Further information about place naming and the New Zealand Geographic Board

Visit the Land Information New Zealand website for information about place naming and the New
Zealand Geographic Board:

Place naming

New Zealand Geographic Board



https://www.linz.govt.nz/placenames
https://www.linz.govt.nz/placenames/about-geographic-board

